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Selectmen Present: ~ Vice-Chairman Mary Krumsiek, Scott Despres, Kéﬁfé’ifﬁ:ﬁ%ﬂné’k@é’tﬁe in
late), Chris Naff, Town Manager David Marciello, and other concerned
citizens

7:01 PM-No Parking on Burbank Street-Traffic Rules and Regulations Article V Section I1.
No parking anytime on both sides of the street from National Grid Pole #9 for a distance of 517
in a southerly direction. Effective 11-14-2018 General by-law Chapter 15 Section -15.1 Motion
made by Selectman Despres, 2" by Selectman Naff. Vote “Aye” unanimously.

7:09 PM — Paisley-Fines
Discussed to move forward and pursue the fines and enforce them.

7:21 PM-Discussion to changes to Rules & Regulations for the Transfer Station
The board decided to “Table” the discussion until there was a full board.

7:34 PM- Discussion MS4 requirements & estimated costs.
Mr. Marciello updated the board on the requirements and explained that we would face
significant fines and receive no federal aid if we did not comply.

7:46 PM- Acceptance of Streets.

Laurie Connors provided a letter to the board with the names of streets for public acceptance at
the 2019 Annual Town Meeting. She also noted that she is working with the applicants to
resolve any and all outstanding issues and will submit formal warrant articles and associated
plans for the Board to review shortly.

7:48 PM -Discussion on changing the December 25, 2018 BOS meeting to December 20,
2018

The board decided to table the decision on the December 20, 2018 meeting and cancel the
December 25" meeting.

7:52 PM- Drainlayer’s Renewal License for Chris Clancy of Titan Contactors — Selectman
Naff motioned to approve the renewal, 2" by Selectman Despres Vote “Aye” unanimously.

7:53 PM -Town Manager Report

Mr. Marciello appointed Ann Marie Raymond to the Cultural Council and Patricia Arp to the
Recycling Coordinator. Mr Marciello also mentioned we will be getting reimbursed from FEMA
for wind and snow damage. He discussed that we are now “CEDS” approved and will be
available to get grants that we couldn’t get before the approval.



Selectmen Meeting 11/13/2018

8:00 PM -Minutes of the October 23, 2018 Selectmen Meeting
Motion made by Selectman Naff, 2™ by Selectman Despres and voted all “Aye”.

8:05 PM-Mail

Donations of $6,600.00 for the benefit of the Millbury Center Beautification Initiative were read.
On a motion by Selectman Despres, 2nd by Selectman Naff it was voted all “Aye” to accept the
donations with the Board’s thanks.

8:14 PM-Adjournment

Motion to adjourn by Selectman Krumsiek at 8:14pm, 2™ by Selectman Naff Motion carried
unanimously.

Respectfully submitted,

Amy Fleming, Secretary
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